
 
 

 
 FYI OUTING 
 
 

Hello everyone, 
 
Hope you are enjoying your Spring so far. We love these nice warm days, but I don't think 
Mother Nature can make up her mind about the weather. We'll take whatever she  
decides to give us, lol. 
 
Wayne and I want to thank those that came with us on our April outing to Dale’s  
Seafood. As always, it is a great time of wonderful food and fellowship. If you were unable 
to join us, you were missed. Dale’s seems to be one of our seniors' favorite places to eat. 
 
Our next outing will be to Judy Boone's Family Restaurant in Murrells Inlet, SC on  
Thursday May 16th. The bus will leave the church at 10:15 am. Hope to see you on the bus 
or at the restaurant. 
 
May God bless you,  
Love to all! 
Wayne and Dianne 

 

      

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday 
Sunday School   9:30 AM 
Sunday Morning Worship         10:30 AM 
Adult Choir     4:55 PM 
Youth Meeting (Grades 6-12)   6:00 PM 
 
Wednesday 
Prayer Service   7:00 PM 
Youth Meeting (Grades 6-12)   7:00 PM 
 

                          OFFICE HOURS    
Monday- Friday  8:00 a.m.– 2:00 p.m.  
 
Office: 358-3985        Fax: 358-2957 
 
Email address: salembc@sccoast.net 
 
Website: salembaptistchurchofaynor.org  

Salem Baptist  
Church 

4008 Salem Rd.  
Aynor, SC 29511 

CHURCH STAFF 
 
Youth Pastor…………………. Randy Hilburn 
Music Leader………………… Wayne Mulling 
Pianist………………………………. Shannon Winburn 
Administrative Asst.……Jessie Hendrick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROTHERHOOD 
 

Our next meeting is on  
Monday, May 13th at  

7:00 PM     

 

VBC 
JUNE 9-13, 2024 

Volunteers Needed!! 

 

The time for VBS will be 
here soon. We need workers 

to help!   
If you are interested, please  
contact Kimberly Spivey.  

ATTENTION LADIES 

ARE YOU READY FOR THE 
BEST WEEKEND EVER?! 

 
The WOMEN OF JOY  

conference  
is May 3-5, 2024 in MB!  

  Lucinda Parker                   5/03 
Debbie Timms                      5/04                                
Buddy Smith  5/05 
Sandy Nobles  5/06 
Hugh Smith  5/06 

   John Wendell Smith    5/09 
Joann Allen  5/11 
Matthew Hamilton 5/12 
Sara Grace Nobles 5/12 
Rylee Jordan  5/13 

   Laura Sarvis    5/14 
Trent Johnson  5/15 
Ruthie Jordan  5/17 

  Mary Ellen Wise                   5/17 
Sherry Jenrette                    5/19  

   Layna Sarvis    5/22   
Lisa Floyd  5/23 
Shannon Holbert  5/26 

   Wayne Emery                    5/30 

Happy Anniversary 

Wendell & Pam Smith     5/15 
Floyd & Ginger Smith      5/19 
Jimmy & Joann Allen     5/29 
Ford & Sandra Todd           5/31 
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Salem Baptist Church  

Day Care Graduation 
May 20, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

The Church office will be closed  on  
Monday, May 27, 2024. 

 

Food Bank 
 
Matthew 14:16 says, 
 
God's intent is for hungry people to be fed, and he calls his people to participate in  
providing the food. 
 
Our Food Bank is such a wonderful outreach in our community.  We hand out approxi-
mately 85-100+ boxes of food every two weeks.  All the people that come to us are so very 
appreciative and ask for prayer. 
 
After Peggy and Ernie retired, Wayne and I took their place. We pray they will get the rest 
they need and enjoy their free time.  We have been blessed with so many wonderful volun-
teers that have stepped up to participate whenever needed and we thank them so much. 
 
May God continue to Bless us. 
Food Bank Volunteers 
 


